

Office of the Comptroller November 13, 1997

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A.

Anita W. Paretti, C.P.A. Deputy Comptrollar

Anne M. Bahr Special Deputy Comptrollar

Michael J. Daun Special Deputy Complicates

To the Honorable Committee on Finance & Personnel City Hall - Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Committee Members:

The adoption of Common Council file #970822 (with mayoral approval) including a five dollar vehicle registration fee and an April 1, 1998 starting date would require the following change to our 1998 Anticipated Revenue.

## GENERAL FUND REVENUE

ACCOUNT NUMBER	TAXES & PAYMENT IN LIEU OF TAXES	FROM		<u>10</u>		CHANGE
01-211-9050	Vehicle Registration Fee	\$	0	\$	1,085,600	\$ 1,085,600

We will apprise you of further revenue changes as appropriate. Should you have any questions, please contact my office.

Sincerely,

W. MARTIN MORICS

Comptroller

WMM:JME:glk

cc: Mayor John O. Norquist

Laura J. Engan, DOA - Budget & Management

Mark Nicolini, City Clerk Office

REF: PD-3830w